AMACON

Monday, October 15, 2012

4065 Brickstone Mews #707
Mississauga Ontario L5B 0G3

RE: Apology for delayed warranty/PDI Deficiency

Dear Simon To,

The warranty work order to the specific trade that Amacon has issued for work in your home is delayed
for completion.

“KITCHEN- APPLIANCE-SCRATCH ON FRIDGE HANDLE” (Handle to be replaced)
We don't like this situation and we realize you don’t either.
The cause is the volume of new home construction underway in our region. The trade contractors are

struggling to keep up with demands for new homes and struggling to meet their warranty obligations to
previously built homes.

Amacon accepts responsibility for addressing this problem. However, in spite of our best efforts,
Amacon cannot completely protect you from the effects.

We want to assure you that Amacon will monitor the warranty work orders for timely completion and
are aware that your home needs work. Amacon will continue to track your work order and
communicate with the trade contractors and you to see that all the work ordered is completed.

Your patience is appreciated, and if you have any questions, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Amacagn Qustomer Care

37 Bay Street, Suite 400 - Toronto, ON, Canada M5] 3B2  Tel: 416.369.9069 Fax: 416.369.9068 Web: amacon.com



